

H.E.BanKi-MOON. 27.10.2016

Secretary-General Sayı /114

United Nafions

New York NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that TEKB Association of All Pharmacists Cooperatives supports the ten principles of UN Global Compact with the respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing the principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways that we provide,

As a socio-economic professional organization that have 14 thousand pharmacists member, produce economic and social projects aimed at pharmacists who are our partners and the students of the faculty of pharmacy. Some of the projects we implement with, provide economic benefits to our pharmacist, free training for students of the faculty of pharmacy, scholarships to students in need and sponsorship support to conferences and seminars which organize by students. Also, We launch a social responsibility project with the Hürriyet newspaper under the name of "female violence is a crime" to draw attention to violence against woman. Moreover, the expired drugs to prevent harm to the environment, we ensure the destruction of the drugs made in accordance with certain rules. We also have an initiative to establish a cooperative to promote to people to use solar energy in order to not harm the environment. We have started to work for structuring ecological pharmacy under the name of Eco-Pharmacy.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Engagement(COE) that describes our organisation's efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Phar. Mustafa Turunç Chairman of the Board